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Subject: Change to the FTP address. 
   

Beginning January 1, 2008, the ISE will be changing the address currently used 
for ftp access to FTP.ise.com <ftp://ftp.ise.com/>. The current address 
www.iseoptions.com <http://www.iseoptions.com/> will be discontinued and will 
not accept any connections. Please make the appropriate changes necessary to 
continue file transfers with ISE. 
If any clarification is needed, please contact Kevin Lewis at 212-897-0358, or 
email klewis@ise.com. 
To view this document on the ISE website, click on the link below: 
 
 
 

 


